


I am hoping that policy makers will view the Paid Parent Caregiver Policy as an effective policy that
should be continued as it affords parents of children with special needs and disabilities the opportunity
to provide quality of life and care to their children.

Sincerely,

Aoii & Fraton

Kimie A. Frakes, LCSW
Mental health therapist
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